
22nd September 2016

To Whom it May Concern

We write to you in support of the proposal, prepared by Tim Kelly of Ride to Review, regarding lane 

filtering by Powered Two-Wheel vehicles on South Australian roads.

Having read through this extremely well researched document, we are prepared to fully endorse the 

recommendations within to provide increased safety for PTW road users.  Additional benefits of 

these recommendations being legislated will be in the areas of traffic congestion and emissions 

reduction, as well as consistency of filtering legislation within Australia.

Regards,  

Judith Kuerschner
South Australian Representative - Motoring Advisory Council (MAC)
Judith.k@amep.net.au

The Motoring Advisory Council is an apolitical mechanism combining peak motoring bodies, driven 

to inform Government on motoring issues. The MAC is an initiative of the Australian Motoring 

Enthusiast Party.  


